
 
 

Telephone: Admin – 0795894313 | Gauteng - 0662312150 
Email: admin@dressagesa.com | gt@gautengdressage.co.za  

 
 

Gauteng Dressage Council Portfolio Holders 
 John Smith: President | Elena Jankowitz: Vice President/Development | Jennifer Gertzen: Treasurer | Jane Schalkwijk: Athletes Rep 

Cheryl Teare: Venues and Schedules | Claire Nadin: Judges and Officials | Sheba Zager: Technical | Lilian Mohr: Legal Advisor 
Martjie Kuipers: Teams and Awards 

 

19 March 2021  

 

Notice of an Annual General Meeting, of the Gauteng Dressage Council, which is 
scheduled for Thursday, 22 April 2021 at 18:30. 

This will be a virtual AGM due to COVID restrictions. 
 
This is a non-electoral AGM for Gauteng.  
 

 

 


